Subject: Objection to a planning application

Re Planning Aplication No., ref: 2022/3635/P

I am emailing to object to the application above to edd another storey to this housing block on Howitt Close NW3.
This building has a unique character and adding another floor increases the bulk considerably beyond neighbouring
buildings

It would be far more appropriate to rigorously examine the carbon footprint of the building and improve where
necessary and further to implement a programme of work to all the building to improve insulation to lower ite
energy consumption to modern levels.

David Greene
164, Fitzjohns Avenue,
NW3 5NA



